

VOI	ı	ca	id	

You wanted more residential opportunities for your children.

You wanted to come and learn more with your child at school.

You wanted us to use the garden area as a forest, or use another school's forest.

You wanted a parent facebook page.

You want to know if meditation still happens.

You wanted more parent classes

You wanted more clubs-possibly for

joint work with parents.

and progress.

You wanted parents to know they shouldn't swear on We put it on a newsletter. playground or smoke nearby.

You wanted Zoe's after school club to run from

7:30am-6pm.

You want a bigger push on healthy eating.

You weren't happy with the school meals.

Monitor children's health and hygiene.

## So we:

Organised one for Y1/2, Y3/4, Y5/6 last year and Y5/6 this year.

Have started 'Next steps at 9' for Ks1&2 and workshops in Early Years and for phonics/grammar.

Have just purchased some resources and had fire starter training! Sadly, local schools' facilities are very expensive to hire. Watch this space!

Worked with a parent to start this, along with our school twitter account. Blogs to follow.

Yes it does! Mr Whild is training up other pupils to sup-

port this also.

Organised yoga, coffee mornings and Indian Head mas-

sage.

Asked parents if they are able to share their expertise,

organised 'Crafty families' club.

You wanted to know more about your child's targets Have introduced a target sheet for children to bring home. (Early Years in display in classroom)

This is not a school-run club, but Zoe is open to reconsidering this in the future.

We have written to you stating that as of 1/1/16 we will be rewarding healthy snacks, linking to Health week that has been moved to hat week to launch this

as a New Year Resolution for all.

We are changing to a new provider from April, parents

and children helped us to choose.

We are aiming for the Wellbeing charter mark in 2016,

which covers this! Wish us luck!

Please talk to us! We will always try our best for your children. If we don't know, we can't do anything about it...but it is better to talk so you get the facts! Together we make the difference. Thank you for your ongoing support.